
 
 
January 8th, 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
Attention Merritt City Council 
 
Re Lindley Creek development  
 
 
 
As a long time, resident and business owner in Merritt I would like to give my support to the proposed 
Lindley Creek Road development.  
The zoning makes sense for the area and the dedicated park area adjacent to the proposed future 
Windy Canyon park will be a tremendous addition to Merritt’s recreation and parks assets going 
forward. 
 
 
Ron Sanders 


